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David, 
 
Marcham Parish Council recently re-considered the Drayton Neighbourhood Plan.  The 
actual proposals are obviously for the parish of Drayton to agree, but this Council would 
congratulate Drayton in its persistence in the face of moving targets.  Marcham Parish 
Council wishes you luck with its implementation, and watches eagerly with a possible view 
to copying your efforts in the future. 
 
Regards 
Linda Martin 
Clerk Marcham Parish Council 
01865 391833 
 


